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SUMMARY

Increases, from 5 to 10, number of most commonly spoken languages in each county, other than
English, that Secretary of State must include on publicly available list and into which secretary must
translate voters' pamphlets.

Increases, from 100 or more individuals to 300 or more individuals, number of people in county who
must speak one of 10 listed languages in order to require county voters' pamphlet to be translated
into that language.
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